
Healing camp was another  great success. 

Health & Wellness Update – August 2023  

A summer healing camp was hosted at Spinel Lake from July 10th-21st. We had 35 partici-

pants! Thank you to Carla Wilson, Harm Reduction and Community Care Nurse, for sup-

porting the camp and its success. Patricia Livingston also hosted a moosehide tanning 

program at Spinel, two hides were completed. Mussi, Patricia! 

We want to welcome our new Justice Coordinator, Tammy Martin. Tammy started work 

with Kwadacha on July 17th. She will be in the community every two weeks. When in 

Prince George, she will be working out of the Prince George Sexual Assault Centre Office. 

We look forward to having Tammy join our team! She will be in community again on Au-

gust 14th.  



Child& Family Services: 

August 14th – 18th – Sources and Axis will be in the community for our Khedane 

Chights’inusdetl, which translates to ‘Our Families GatherTogether’. A schedule is 

posted on the Kwadacha Nation Facebook page, around the community and in the 

newsletter.  

Shannon Pirhonen, Family Development Coordinator – Community visits August 13 -18, 

August 28-September 1, September 11-15, and September 25-29 

Jennifer Burns – Director of Family and Social Development – Community visits August 1-

7, August 13-18  

Family Camp – September 11 – 25th – Held at the Elder’s Camp.  

Healing Home is hiring! –Please reach out to Justice Loots if you are interested.  

The Healing Home will be hosting another meal. Stay tuned for the next date coming 

soon! 

      Social Development: 

    18 people received tickets for S100 Basic Fire Suppression, Fire Entrapment Training, WHMIS,     

Emergency First Aid, and Power Saw  

     13 people received Emergency Child Care First Aid Training  

       8 people received their Babysitter’s Course Certificate 

       Elder’s Programs 

       Elder’s Camp - August 21st – September 1st. Please reach out to Verna if you need any 

asistance.  

  The Elder’s Centre is open from 9 am – 4 pm every weekday for tea and coffee. 

   If you need assistance with a ride, please reach out to Verna.  


